
#RespectforSNAs 
 
Twitter campaign messages 
 
The government has rejected SNAs call for a higher minimum standard of qualification. In 
September @forsa-trade_union will launch a nationwide campaign for greater respect and 
recognition for all SNAs. Please stand with us. Share this message and follow us for updates 
about the launch of this important campaign.  #RespectforSNAs 
 
 
We reject the government’s refusal to recognise SNAs call for a higher minimum standard of 
qualification. We are calling on all parents, principals and teachers to stand with SNAs by 
supporting a new national campaign for greater respect and recognition for all SNAs. Please 
stand with us by sharing this message. #RespectforSNAs 
 
It’s time to recognise and respect the vital work of SNAs. @forsa_trade_union are calling on 
parents, principals, teachers and all school staff to stand with SNAs by supporting a new 
national campaign in support of higher minimum standards of qualification for all SNAs. 
Please stand with us. #RespectforSNAs 
 
Facebook campaign message 

The government has rejected SNAs call for a higher minimum standard of qualification.  

Fórsa trade union strongly rejects the government’s refusal to recognise the pressing need 
for this simple but long overdue reform. 

So, we are now calling on all SNAs, teachers, principals, parents and their public 
representatives to stand together in support of a new nationwide campaign for greater 
respect and recognition for all SNAs. 

This major new campaign will be launch in September at the start of the new school year.  
Updates about the campaign will be shared over the next few weeks. 

Until then we are asking SNAs, teachers, principals and parents to stand with us by sharing 
this message and working with us to help build a nationwide coalition of support for SNAs. 

It’s time to give SNAs the respect and recognition they deserve. 

#RespectforSNAs 
 
 

 
 


